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Townsend, Erle

From: Andrew Funaro <amfuno@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 3:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting).

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

No to EVs in Maine  
 
 
The acceptance of a $15 million grant for EV charging stations for EV cars that Mainers don't want is an 
authoritarian way of governing a state.  This is stealing taxpayer money and using it against them. If private 
interests want to pursue EVs, let them put up their money. This is outrageous and a misuse of public money.  
 
 


